
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Triple Crown Services Company – Service Alert 
 

Force Majeure Continues – Continued Inclement Weather 
 
 
May 20, 2015 
 
Triple Crown declared Force Majeure on May 8, 2015 due to two derailments resulting from 
heavy rains and flooding in Texas.  The inclement weather has continued, and Triple Crown’s 
operations remain affected in Texas and Oklahoma.  The weather is affecting Triple Crown’s 
terminal operations and highway service for points served by our terminal in the Dallas/Fort 
Worth area.  In addition, we expect weather related delays on the rail lines of BNSF in the 
affected area. BNSF provides rail haulage services for Triple Crown between Triple Crown’s 
terminals in Kansas City, MO and Dallas, TX.  
 
Customers with traffic originating in, destined to, or moving through the affected areas can 
expect significant delays.  We will restore service to normal levels as soon as possible. 
 
For information on specific shipments, please contact Triple Crown Customer Service at  
800-325-6510. 
 
For customers with committed service agreements or specific service requirements: Force 
majeure is invoked effective 12:01AM (EST) on May 8, 2015 on all traffic originating in, destined 
to, or moving through the affected areas, and continues in effect until further notice. 
 
This Service Alert and all updates to this Service Alert will be posted on Triple Crown’s website 
at www.triplecrownsvc.com. 
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